
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th March 2024 

OFFICIAL 

 

Re: MELBOURNE ARTS PRECINCT TRANSFORMATION PROJECT 

- ARTS CENTRE MELBOURNE NORTHERN WORKS CONSTRUCTION 
 
Dear residents & business owners, 
 
As part of the Melbourne Arts Precinct Transformation Northern works, Lendlease will be performing 
Out of Hours works from 8:00am to 2:00pm on Sunday 17th of March 2024 to reinstate the Arts Centre 
Melbourne loading dock to allow for high priority scheduled deliveries. 
 
What to expect: 

• Low construction noise. 

• Access into Arts Centre Melbourne’s car park will be maintained. 

• Traffic Management will be in place to direct vehicles.  
 
To stay up to date on project activities, please visit development.vic.gov.au/mapt 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any queries, please contact 

the Lendlease Project Team via the below details. 

Email:  matthew.maltman@lendlease.com 

Ph: 0407 925 022 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Matthew Maltman  

Construction Manager 

Lendlease Building 

 
Lendlease Building Contractors Pty Limited, ACN 56 002 625 130 
One Melbourne Quarter, Level 6, 699 Collins Street Docklands VIC 

3008, Australia www.lendlease.com 
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